
 

WELCOME TO THE SAILFISH FAMILY!!!!! 

The SAILFISH INVASION is a ONE DAY program that provides our INCOMING SIXTH GRADE 

SAILFISH with an opportunity to gain a sneak peek at SHIELDS MIDDLE SCHOOL.  We want to 

ensure that our INCOMING SAILFISH learn how to navigate the waters of middle school.  They 

will tour the SAILFISH Campus, become familiar with SAILFISH expectations and procedures, 

learn about SAILFISH activities, meet some of their teachers, and forge new friendships.  In 

addition, they will also participate in team building activities, which will provide them with the 

confidence they need to start their new journey as a member of the SAILFISH INVASION. 

 

The SAILFISH INVASION will take place on Monday, July 19th and Tuesday, July 20th, 2021, 

from 9:30A.M.-1:30P.M.  Transportation will NOT be provided, so please plan accordingly.  

Students with last names beginning with the letters A-M will attend on Monday, July 19th, 

2021.  Students with last names beginning with the letters N-Z will attend on Tuesday, July 

20th, 2021.   

Please complete the form below for registration by Saturday, July 17th, 2021, at 5:00P.M.  

Please indicate the day your child will be attending based on the spelling of your last name in 

conjunction with the information above.  If you have any questions, please call the Shields 

Main Office at (813)672-5338 or contact Ms. Romando at Jessica.Romando@HCPS.net. 

https://forms.office.com/r/DVEKGvX1Cf 

 

 

We look forward to meeting your child on July 19th or 20th and are excited for the 2021-2022 

SAILFISH school year. 

ONCE AGAIN, WE WELCOME YOU AND YOUR CHILD TO THE SAILFISH FAMILY!!!!! 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/DVEKGvX1Cf

